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Important Message for the Irvington School Community 
 
 
 

 
 

January 25, 2019 
  
  
Members of the Irvington School Community: 
  
The Board of Education facilitated an emergency meeting today, January 25, 2019 to accept the 
resignation of Jesse Lubinsky, Director of Technology.  
  
In consideration of the District’s legal obligations, it is impermissible to share any specific details 
regarding this matter at this time.   
  
Please know that the Board of Education and the administration are determined to ensure that the 
District’s operations and practices continue to reflect the values of our school community, are 
consistent with best practices and are compliant with all applicable legal requirements.    
  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Mr. Michael Hanna, President 
IUFSD Board of Education 
  
Dr. Kristopher Harrison 
IUFSD Superintendent of Schools 
 
 


